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August 8, 2023 
 
 
Dear District Attorneys and Community Corrections Directors, 
 
Thank you for your service to keeping our communities safe. 
 
I am encouraging you to directly contact my office when someone who has received a 
commutation and is on supervision violates the conditions of release in a manner that warrants 
revocation of their commutation. Supporting information and a revocation recommendation 
should be directed to Nicole Townsend, Director of Extradition Services / IAD Administrator / 
Executive Clemency Coordinator at nicole.townsend@oregon.gov. 
 
I review each revocation request individually, based on the facts of each case and with an aim of 
keeping our communities safe.  If I believe someone is violating their conditions of release or 
supervision and revocation is warranted, I will not hesitate to use my authority and discretion as 
Governor to revoke their commutation. 
 
Again, I am grateful for the hard work that you and your employees engage in everyday to 
ensure that our communities are kept safe.  I look forward to further collaboration with you. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Governor Tina Kotek 
 


